This year we witnessed the power of resilience, connection and compassion. While the world has changed as we know it, we are forever grateful for the warmth of a community that looks out for one another, lifts one another up and celebrates each other.
Wishing you good health and peace this holiday season.

Happy Holidays,
Dr. Michael Benarroch
President and Vice-Chancellor
University of Manitoba


